
Governance Committee Report 

 

The Governance Committee has drafted proposed changes to two chapters in the  

MD19 Policy Manual. Changes have been made in red to portions of Chapter 4 and 

Chapter 10. These changes will be reviewed, discussed and voted upon by the MD19 

Council of Governors at the upcoming COG meeting. See Attached PDF’s. 

 

Per rule, when the final changes have been made and accepted, these will become 

effective at the close of the MD19 Convention.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

PCC John Kirry, Chair 

Governance Committee 

 


